
PAMV Chapter BHS 

Music & Performance Report 

for December 7, 2013 Board Meeting 

 

Director Steve Sammonds is back with us full-time, as his Fiddler-on-the-Roof rehearsals have 

ceased.  Performances continue, but they don’t conflict with PAMV activities.  We’ll have a 

Music Team meeting in January. 

 

Cabaret Show The show was a financial (report elsewhere) and musical success, with four 

assistant directors filling in for Steve. 

 

Holiday Chorus Repertoire is in good shape, although we continue to perform unreliably on the 

key change in Winter Wonderland. 

 

Spring Show We’ve started rehearsing songs, “Daddy, You’ve Been a Mother to Me” and “I 

Used to Call Her Baby Medley”.  Learning recordings for the medley are expected soon. 

 

2014 Planning We’re planning several all-day chorus rehearsals with guest coaches, but dates 

haven’t yet been determined. 

 

- Terry Moore, VP of Music and Performance 

  

Upcoming musical dates: 

12/2 Mountain View Tree-Lighting 

12/8 Caltrain Holiday Train (Sunnyvale) 

12/14 Farmers Market performance (Palo Alto) 

2014: 

1/11 Installation Dinner (Palo Alto) 

1/28-2/2 Midwinter Convention (Long Beach) 

2/14 Valentine’s Day 

2/22 Novice Quartet Contest (Ripon) 

3/30-23 FWD Spring Convention – Quartets & High School (Riverside) 

4/27 Spring Show (Santa Clara) 

5/16-17 FWD-NW/NE Convention (Stockton) 

6/29-7/6 International Convention (Las Vegas) 

7/27-8/3 Harmony University (Nashville) 

10/9-12 FWD Convention (Fresno) 

 


